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Looking Ahead: Mark your JUNE Calendar:

Mark your APRIL Calendar:

Apr 28th - St. Francis Manor BBQ
Mark your MAY Calendar:

MAY 2-6: Int'l Service Trip to the
Dominican Republic, See Rick R.
May 5th & 6th: PETS lll - Club Med

JUNE 2-6: Rotary District 6930
Conference Cruise to Cuba on the
Majesty of the Seas (Key West & Cu-
ba)

JUNE 29: Installation
Banquet—Pointe West
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200 Books
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Suntise Members
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cocktail party on
Thursday evening!
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ROTARY MINUTE — APRIL 25, 2018

CELL PHONES SAVE LIVES IN PAKISTAN

Rotary and its partners in the GLOBAL POLIO ERADICATION INITIATIVE are
strengthening communications by giving cell phones to health workers in Pakistan.
Rotary has been working to replace paper-based reporting of maternal and child care
information with mobile phone and e- monitoring technology. Program organizers plan
to distribute 5,000 cell phones in 2018.

Health workers can use the phones to send data via text messages to a central server.
If they see a potential polio case they can immediately alert officials at Pakistan's
National Emergency Operations Center. The result
is a collection of real time information that officials
can easily monitor and access.

Health workers also use mobile phones to monitora =
multitude of maternal and child care issues. Health §
officials, including community midwives are tracking
pregnant mothers. When a child is born they can

health care and hygiene needs. Pakistan's child
mortality rate is among the highest in the world.
Rotary's cell phone project and mobile technology
will undoubtedly make a difference!

A funny from our President!

On Friday night, someone
actually jumped the White
House fence! The Secret
Service eventually caught
him and said, “Sorry, but
you have to stay here for all
four years, Mr. President.”
He was like, “Well, it was
worth a try!”

THANK YOU,
Minuteman Press
for printing our
weekly newsletter!

President’s weekly quote: “Go to Heaven for the

climate, Hell for the company.”
Mark Twain

SPEAKERS — WED. MORNINGS

4-25 - Tammy Bursick (VB City

Clerk) and Tony Young (City

Councilman)

5-2 - Christine Steinkrauss
Polio Immunization Trip

5-9 - Erin Grall - FL Legislative

— Session

Contact Bob Hyde to schedule a speaker!

Set Up & Take Down:

Apr 25 - Rentato T. & David S.
May 2 - Steve B. & Brian G.
May 9 - Tom G. & Mark R.
May 16 - Richard G. & Carl F.
May 23 - Lisa G. & Arthur H.

May 30 - Terry R & Rick R.
June 6 - Linda S. & Buck V.

D.R. Care Packages

Please bring items for the care
packages by April 25th:
NEEDED: Toiletries, such as,
soaps, shampoos, toothbrushes,
toothpaste, lip balm, sunscreen,

Please put in a gallon size

See Cindy for more details!

band aids, etc.

zip lock bag.

April Birthdays:
HerbM.. .ocorvs v Apr. 7th
KevinA. .......c.... ... Apr. 8th
DebA.... oo e Apr. 10th
PatG..... cccoovvvvrs v Apr. 16th
Chris V.. cveves s Apr. 24th
Bill Edelstein........ ..... Apr. 30th

WA“p RTH ph
o 4 i
VY &
Citrus

Readers:

Tuesday May 1st Larry L.
Thursday May 3rd Cindy P.
Thursday May 10th Marty L.
Tuesday May 15th Chuck S.
Thursday May 17th Debbie A.
NOTE: If you cannot make
your assigned reading time,
please find a replacement.

Dr. Wiji's Citrus
Mentoring Program

May 3rd Dave Schwartz
Being a Pilot

May 10th Kevin Rollin
Life as an Attorney

w=  CHILI CHALLENGE
Next Planning Meeting

Wed - May 16th - 5:30

St. Francis Manor

THANK YOU, Tracy Carroll for stepping up to the plate
and taking over the Club Newsletter as of May 2nd!
Please be sure to get your news to Tracy in a timely
manner! Tracy’s email is: tcrotarynews@bellsouth.net




